Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Traci Shallbetter <traci@shallbetterlaw.com>
Sent: Monday, February 29, 2016 9:35 AM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: Questions

Lindsey,

| sent you a few emails last week or the week before with some questions about the Yakima River
Campground. Wondering if you received them and if you had some insight that you could get back to me, as it
would be helpful for the comments | am trying to get in.

Traci Shallbetter
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